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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have “stayed focussed” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Theo    Year 1: Bella    Year 2: Esme 

Year 3: Willow       Year 4: Millie    Year 5: Rose     Year 6: Billy 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.3% 

Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week at 97% 

 

Date for Diary  

• Monday 1st September – school closed to pupils   

(Please remember to send in PE kits on the first day back Tuesday 2nd Sept) 

 

Y6 Class Assembly 

On arrival at school please wait behind the wooden gate toward the office.  We will admit you, as our 

guests, into the hall as quickly as we can but please be patient as we need to ensure the children are all 

safely accounted for.  We ask that assemblies are not filmed to safeguard all our children. You will have 

the opportunity to take a photograph of your child and spend a couple of moments with them on their last 

day at the end. 

•  Year 6 – Friday 18th July at 9.30am  

 

Year 6 children can then be collected at midday from the main entrance to go home and get changed for 

their afternoon celebrations and party after school if they wish to or send in party clothes to school, for a 

change after dinnertime. 

 

Rights Respecting Article of the Week – Article  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Packed lunches for September  

Reminder: We are a nut free school (chocolate biscuits which may contain nuts, these are not allowed e.g.: 

Nutella bars nor is Nutella chocolate spread in sandwiches)  

Packed lunches should consist of a water or juice bottle/carton (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles allowed) 

Packed lunch food examples: a sandwich, or a homemade pasta or rice tub (which can be eaten cold) a piece 

of fruit or a yogurt pot with a spoon plus a biscuit if you wish. If you provide grapes, these are to be cut 

lengthways (to avoid choking) 

Looking for inspiration for September? You can find lots of healthy packed lunch ideas in the links below: 

Lunchbox ideas and recipes – Healthier Families - NHS  or  Kids packed lunch ideas - BBC Food 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/collections/kids_packed_lunch_ideas
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Please have your say via theQR code for our GCYPPCMHS survey, we are looking for children and families 

to complete these and inform the Mental Health services that are offered within Gateshead.   
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